
 

HP/SEC/A39-2024/                                                                         14th February, 2024 
 
 
1. BSE Limited  

Corporate Relationship Department 
1st Floor, New Trading Ring, 
Round Bldg., 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

    Dalal Street, Mumbai – 400001 
     

2. National Stock Exchange of India Ltd. 
     Exchange Plaza, 
     5th Floor, Plot No. C/1, G-Block,  
     Bandra Kurla Complex,  
     Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400051 
 

    BSE Scrip Code: 504741                               Symbol – INDIANHUME; Series EQ  
 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub: Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements)  

        Regulations, 2015  

        ------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 read with Para B of Part A of Schedule III of SEBI (Listing Obligations 

and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015 read with SEBI Circular 

No.SEBI/HO/CFD/CFD-PoD-1/P/CIR/2023/123 dated July 13, 2023, this is to inform that the 

Company has received Letter of Intent of the value of Rs.495.04 Crores (excluding Royalty, 

Insurance, GST, Land acquisition and crop compensation) from Tapi Irrigation Development 

Corporation Jalgaon (Jalgaon Irrigation Project Circle), Maharashtra for Engineering, 

Procurement and Construction (EPC) of Civil, Mechanical and Electrical works for Pressurised 

Piped Distribution Network of Varkhede Londhe Irrigation Project including Operation and 

Maintenance of entire system for five years. The project is to be completed within period of 24 

months. 

 

Further, we hereby confirm that none of the promoter/promoter group/group companies have 

any interest in the entity from whom the order/contract is received and the order/contract does 

not fall within the purview of related party transactions. We further confirm that the work order is 

received from Domestic entity. 

  

We request you to take the same on record. 

 

Thanking you, 

                                    Yours faithfully, 
             For The Indian Hume Pipe Company Limited, 

 
. 
 
                                                                  S. M. Mandke 
                                                                       Vice President - Company Secretary   
                                                                                                     FCS-2723 
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